Official newsletter of the Town of Lake Park

STORM UPDATE 1

TOP STORY

#
l )




Important Lake Park Storm
Information

Wednesday, 12 p.m. STORM UPDATE

With Tropical Storm Dorian forecast to become a hurricane as it nears
the Florida coast, the Town of Lake Park is closely monitoring the path
of the storm.

Each year at the beginning of the hurricane season the Town of Lake
Park posts on its official website its Supplement to the Town of Lake
Park Emergency Management Plan. The Supplement contains
important information such as an emergency shopping list, gas
stations powered by generators, risk shelters with evacuation zones
(please note that there are no risk shelters located in the Town of
Lake Park).

While the path of the storm is uncertain at this time, this is when you
should be reviewing your storm plans.

In the event the storm is forecast to approach the Lake Park area, we
will be sending out updates on debris collection and other important
information.

To access the Town of Lake Park Emergency Management
Information, you may CLICK HERE to download, or CLICK HERE to
view the document on our website.

You can also visit the Town of Lake Park Emergency Management
page by CLICKING HERE.
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